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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/01/2022  08:30:282021/3225/P OBJ Nick Petford The scheme as currently proposed is overbearing and visually debilitating. Amenity will be lost not just for local 

residents but visitors and all who have used Hampstead Heath (Parliament Hill in particular) as a place of 

escape and relaxation. Unobstructed  views southwards are an endearing and persistent feature of the urban 

landscape and have been for decades. The new buildings will destroy this unique feature and degrade the 

enjoyment of many thousands daily who use this outdoor space. By all means redevelop, but limit the building 

height such that their visual impact is minimal and sympathetic to the current skyline.

13/01/2022  18:35:072021/3225/P COMMNT Emily This would be absolutely horrendous overdevelopment. The height of these buildings is horrific and will 

change the views from Hampstead Heath forever. It is totally unacceptable that a few greedy developers 

should be allowed to ruin the area for everyone else. Nobody wants to live in these tall blocks. The council 

should switch focus to low rise development.

14/01/2022  07:24:502021/3225/P OBJ Annalisa Meloni Having gone through the documents, as a local resident I would like to express my objections to these plans. 

Low- rise housing would fit better with the existing character and architecture and provide more suitable family 

accommodation.

13/01/2022  18:52:092021/3225/P OBJ Tara Extremely concerned with the unsympathetic nature of this proposal clearly disregarding local surrounding 

environment considerations.

Little consideration for environmental impact and the drain on local resource. This is an unsustainable 

proposal and should be scaled down significantly and most certainly to reduce building heights to no higher 

than those in the surrounding area.

Page 1 of 10


